
USS "Mighty" Midwest 
 

I hope everything is going well in your detachments and please keep getting those membership 

in. We had a large jump between reports and I am glad to see all the good work that is going on.  

 

Child Welfare Foundation 

 

Attached is the information on all the awards that are selected each year. Remember, that your 

donations must be received by the end of May to count for their year. Get those donations in 

please. 

 

Veterans Affairs and Rehabilitations 
Attached is an email from Chairman Butch Ray and a Public Announcement. Please review this 

information and get it out to those in need and use this information to help our veterans in your 

communities. 

 

National Headquarters 
Attached is the email with all the information about the Spring 2020 NEC meeting. Please see 

the attachment or look for the original email (If you are NEC, ANEC, PNC, DC, DA or a 

member of the nation committee or commissions). 

 

 

--  

"Serving Those Who Served... Full Steam Ahead" 

 

Chris Cook 

Sons of The American Legion 

National Vice Commander - USS "Mighty" Mid West 
 


